
Ohio Valley Intergroup of SAA 

2018 Fall Retreat 

 

Call for Workshop Presenters 

 

The Ohio Valley Intergroup is seeking submissions from SAA members for workshop 

proposals for the upcoming Fall retreat. Presenters who are interested in submitting an 

idea for a workshop should include the following: 

 

A. A title and one-sentence summary of the presentation 

B. A one-page outline of the presentation’s structure including major points, 

introduction, and conclusion 

C. A list of any audio/visual equipment requested (projector, microphone, speakers, 

laser pointer, etc.) 

D. A list of any requested instructional supplies (whiteboard, copies of handouts, 

etc.) 

E. Application of the major points to the life and recovery of the addict 

 

Suggested speaker guidelines include: 

 

A. Participation in SAA of one year or more 

B. Actively working the steps with a sponsor 

C. Regular SAA attendance and sharing of experience, strength, and hope 

D. Demonstrated sobriety from Inner Circle behaviors 

 

Other points to consider: 

 

1. Include a handout or “take away” for active participation 

2. Presentation slots are 50 minutes. To use time effectively, please be prepared 

with enough discussion to fill this time without going over. 

3. Present information in multiple modalities (visual, lecturing, participation) 

4. Support key learnings with SAA literature, scholarly articles, and personal 

experience, strength, and hope 

5. All talks will be previewed in September with members of the Fall Retreat 

Planning Committee. Please have all handouts and audio/visual elements 

available at this time. 

 

Those wishing to submit a proposal may submit it via email to 

ohiovalleysaa@gmail.com or submit it in hardcopy to your Intergroup Representative. 

All submissions due by August 17th 
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